
To Dr. Jacobs from Dr. Flick. 

Phila.delphia, 
April 4, 1904. 

My dear Dr. Jacobs: 

Your letter of 2nd. inst to hand. The week f:vom April 18 

t o 23rd would suit me very well to meet in Ne,, York and I shall be glad to 

meet there any evening that suits the others if given short notice. Saturday 

would suit me better than any other day in the week but Friday would suit me 

all right if the meeting wore held after four of clock. I think i t might be 

well to hold the meeting in New York at the timr~ you name and to hold a second 

meeting in TTashington in May as it is quit•3 likely one meeting will not be 

sufficient. 

I shall be glad to go over the plans for organization with Dr. Ravenel 

as you suggest and communicate the result of our conference to you at the 

earliest moment possible. 

Yours truly, 

Lawrence I<'. Flick. 

P.S. In going over my mg.il I find a letter from Dr. Porter ad­

dressed t o you which haci corne in an envelope vri th a let ter to me and which I 

had meant to give you at the meeting. Pardon !llY overlooking it, 


